Gity of New Pedford

IN COMMITTEE

May 27, 2021

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Internal Affairs at a Meeting held on Monday, May 10, 2021, considered a
WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Lopes, Bousquet, Martins and Abreu, requesting, that the
Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods invite a representative from Murray Sign
Company to the next Committee meeting to discuss providing the City of New Bedford with free
public service announcements on their digital billboards located across the City, suggesting that
people donate money to charity and not to the panhandlers. (Ref’d 09/22/16) (02/21/17-Referred
to the Committee on Internal Affairs from the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods)

On motion by Councillor Carney and seconded by Councillor Dunn, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillors Lopes, Bousquet, Martins and Abreu, requesting, that the Committee on Public
Safety and Neighborhoods invite a representative from Murray Sign Company to the next
Committee meeting to discuss providing the City of New Bedford with free public service
announcements on their digital billboards located across the City, suggesting that people donate
money to charity and not to the panhandlers. This motion passed on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 3,
Nays 0, with Councillors Camey, yes, Dunn, yes and Gomes, yes.

IN COMMITTEE ON INTERNAL AFFAIRS
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Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

September 22, 2016

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods invite a
representative from Murray Sign Company to the next committee meeting to discuss providing the
City of New Bedford with free public service announcements on their digital build boards located

across the City, suggesting that people donate money to charity and not to the panhandlers.

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six
Henry G. Bousquet, Councillor Ward Three
Steven Martins, Councillor Ward Two

Ian Abreu, Councillor at Large



